
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2018 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 ALL THIS WEEK, WE HAVE HAD LETTER MONTH LETTERS COMING IN. YESTERDAY IT 

WAS DOWN TO ONLY TWO LETTERS AND SO WE HAVE OFFICIALLY ENDED OUR COUNT. 

THE TOTAL NUMBER OF LETTERS RECEIVED WAS 749, 153 LETTERS LESS THAN LAST 

YEAR. I THANK THOSE WHO TOOK THE TIME TO WRITE. OR EMAIL. OR INCLUDE A LETTER 

WITH YOUR ONLINE GIFT. FOR THOSE WHO INTENDED TO WRITE AND MISSED THE 

DEADLINE, WE WOULD STILL ENJOY HEARING FROM YOU. YOUR FEEDBACK IS ALWAYS 

WELCOME AND APPRECIATED. 

[JUDITH – SCHOFIELD]  DEAR FRIENDS. I AM AN AVID LISTENER TO WRVM. I WOULD LIKE 

TO BE A MONTHLY PARTNER TO YOU. PLEASE SEND ME INSTRUCTIONS AS TO WHAT TO 

DO SO I MAY JOIN YOUR FAMILY. I’LL ALWAYS BE PRAYING FOR YOU. 

JUDITY HAS ALREADY COMPLETED THE FIRST STEP IN SIGNING UP FOR OUR EZ-GIVING 

PROGRAM. WE WILL SEND HER A SHORT FORM TO COMPLETE AND SEND BACK TO US. 

YOU ALSO SIGN UP ONLINE AT OUR WEB SITE; WRVM.ORG. IT’S QUICK, EASY AND SAFE 

TO DO.  

WHILE YOU’RE AT OUR WEB SITE, IT’S A GOOD TIME TO PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS FOR 

OUR UPCOMING CONCERT ON OCTOBER 26 WITH THE BALL BROTHERS.  

AS A LISTENER SUPPORTED RADIO MINISTRY YOUR SUPPORT IS WHAT KEEPS US ON THE 

AIR PROCLAIMING THE GOOD NEWS. I ENCOURAGE YOU TO CHECK OUT OUR EZ-GIVING 

PROGRAM THAT AUTOMATES YOUR GIFT TO US. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


